
Lisa E.  Beal
Cherryfield
LD 254
I am writing to ask that you OPPOSE LD 254 (An Act to Update Sex Education...).  
We do not need more tax dollars funding this kind of schooling.  Sex education is a 
responsibility of parents not classroom teachers.  I think we can all see where decades
of publicly-funded sex education have brought our culture--and it's not to a better 
place.
Additionally, I would like to suggest that if the contents of any bill are not disclosed 
to the citizens of Maine well in advance of the date of the hearing, that bill should be 
automatically discarded rather than brought for discussion or vote.    The legislature is
doing us all a disservice by hiding content from citizens in what appears to be an 
attempt to stifle our voices.  You cannot rightly represent us if you do not wish to hear
what we have to say.
Respectfully, 
Lisa E. Beal, 
Cherryfield, ME  


